
Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 
 

 
 

 

November 7, 2016 - Bistro Bella Vita. Meeting was called to order by 
Mike Karluk at 6:30 pm. Members present were: Mike Karluk, Barb Doss, 

Amber Door, Brenda Hildon-Kaempf, John and Marshall Walters, Chuck 
and Lynne Olenyk, Ted & Gabi Blacklidge, Rick Riley, Joyce Lo, Arnie 

Axelrod, Jim Chiavaras, Wolfgang and Milu Bubeck, Dan and Ren Phillips, 
Craig Paull, and Tyan Roelands. 

 
Welcome 

 
Treasurer’s Report:  Approved. 

 
Membership Report: We are down 2 members from last month's high. 

Total PCA membership is 118,658. Primary members - 310; Affiliate 

members - 200; total - 510. New members - 1; Transfers In - 1, 
Transfers Out - 0; Non-renewals - 3; Renewals - 9. 

 
Minutes: Minutes were approved. 

 
Über Alles Editor’s Report: No official report. Latest edition looks great. 

  
Webmeister Report: Nothing new to report. 

  
Insurance Report: No insurance needs at this time. 

  
Social Media Report: 2 more likes on Facebook for 331 total. Upcoming 

dinner drive is posted. Slow season is coming up - encourage members to 
share photos or send them to Joyce for sharing.     

  

Old Business: 
 10/9/2016 - Teen Street Survival - 12 students. We will be doing it 

again next year. Cracked corn worked a lot better than water. 
 10/15/2016 - Fall Color Tour, hosted by Ted and Gabi Blacklidge - 

39 attendees. Great time had by all. Clifford Lake Inn was a great 
venue. 

 Thompsonville Triple D Drive, hosted by Pete Stott - about 18 
attendees. Great drive and nice dinner. Awesome camaraderie. 

 
New Business: 

 12/3/2016 - Appetizer Party - Hosted by Mike Karluk and Barb 
Doss. Details to follow. 

 11/2017 - Planning Meeting.  



 Winterfest 2017 and Morning After Brunch - Dates TBD. 

 
Meeting was adjourned for dinner at 7:09 pm. 

 
Called to order again at 7:30 pm 

 
The members present established a preliminary 2017 event calendar that 

will be printed in the upcoming newsletter and will be posted on the 
website. There are opportunities for more events - anyone interested in 

hosting a dinner drive or event should contact Lynne Olenyk or any 
member of the Board. 

 
2017 Board: 

    President - Mike Karluk 
    Vice President - Jim Chiavaras 

    Treasurer - Amber Door 

    Secretary - Brenda Hildon-Kaempf 
 

We have openings for the following: 
    Charity Chair 

    Advertising Chair 
    WinterFest Chair 

  
Meeting was adjourned at 8:06 pm. 

 
Respectfully submitted by Brenda Hildon-Kaempf. 

 


